
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: 063 13 

 

March 2013 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

St Margaret’s Spring Concert – Wednesday 24
th

 April – 7.00 p.m. 

 

St Margaret’s Music Department would like to invite you and your friends to the annual school 

music concert. This event will take place on Wednesday 24
th

 April at 7.00 p.m. in the school hall.  

This is an opportunity to hear the musical talents and skills of our students and will be a thoroughly 

enjoyable evening.     

 

The school band, the choir, the jazz group, instrumental groups and soloists will be performing an 

eclectic mixture of music such as Adele, Bach and Thin Lizzy alongside Irish folk music and 

African song.  

 

The concert will begin at 7.00 p.m. and finish at around 9.15 p.m. 

 

During the interval there will be an opportunity to enjoy a glass of bucks fizz and some light 

refreshments. 

 

Tickets are now on sale, price £2.00 for adults, £1.00 for children.  If you would like tickets for this 

event, please complete the attached slip and return it to Miss Smith or Mrs Lawrence at school, with 

correct remittance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss C Smith   Mrs J Lawrence 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip – Please return to Miss C Smith or Mrs Lawrence in the Music Department 

 

Student's Name: _________________________________            Form _________________ 

 

Please supply………….adult tickets and……………child tickets for the Music Department Spring 

Concert to be held on Wednesday 24
th

 April 2013. . 

 
 

Signed:  __________________________________  (Parent/Carer) Date _________________ 


